
St. John’s Members, 

 

Happy Friday Eve! As always, if you need to contact the church you may call the church office 

(234-4923) and leave a message. You can also email the church office at bailey@stjohns-

mattoon.org  

 

From the Elders: 

• We will continue the service rotation for the remainder of June. We hope to have 
a simpler and more traditional arrangement beginning in July. Please watch this 
space for announcements. (If you need the schedule contact the church office or 
email bailey@stjohns-mattoon.org) 

• We continue to strongly recommend wearing a mask to help protect our brothers 
and sisters in the Lord who may have compromised health.  

• Thank you for your patience as we struggle through these difficult situations 
together.  

 

Summer Scrip Dates:  
June 29 
July 13 
July 27 
August 10 
All scrip orders will be picked up in the school office this summer.  
 
Baby Bottles: 
Please bring baby bottles (or money in a ziplock bag or envelope) to the tub outside the 
church office. Checks may be written out to Choices Pregnancy Center. 
 

Prayer requests: 

Edith Creek 

Brent Mauck – deployed in Kuwait 

Rachel – Julie Miller’s Daughter 

***If you have anyone to add to the prayer list please email bailey@stjohns-mattoon.org and I 

will get them added. Due to privacy we are not listing names in the prayers on the online 

services. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Emergency number: (transfers to Pastor Grills) 

314-649-7495 

 

 


